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Dear Julie 

 

Thank you for your email to National Highways dated 31 August regarding the death 

of Thomas Pickering on the A137. 

  

I'm very sorry to hear you've had to email us regarding safety concerns following the 

sad passing of Thomas Pickering.  

 

Details of the roads that we're responsible for can be found here 

-  https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/roads-managed-by-highways-england 

  

National Highways is responsible for the motorways and trunk roads in England and 

the A137 isn't a road we're responsible for so we can't comment on this matter. I see 

you sent this to Suffolk County Council as well so they'll have to respond to this.  

Thank you once again for contacting us and I hope that we’re able to assist you with 
your enquiry. 

If you’ve any further questions regarding this or any other National Highways issue, 
please feel free to contact us via our 24 hour Customer Contact Centre on 0300 123 
5000. 

Alternatively, please e-mail us at info@highwaysengland.co.uk or access our 
website http://www.highwaysengland.co.uk where information on all National 
Highways policies and procedures can be found. 

Kind regards 

  

 

Customer Contact Centre | Advisor 

National Highways | National Traffic Operations Centre | 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Bus. 
Park | Birmingham | B32 1AF 

Email: Info@highwaysengland.co.uk 

Tel: 0300 123 5000 
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